
WPPX Archive <wppx.archive@gmail.com>

WPPX: Outdoor Burning Requirements Have Changed

1 message

Waverly Park Press <2wppress@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 27, 2021 at 12:36 PM
To: Waverly Park Residents <2wppress@gmail.com>
Bcc: wppx.archive@gmail.com

Effective July, 2021, daily burn permits are no longer required.
Before you burn, click here to TAKE 5!
OK to burn in Cherokee County from October 1 to April 30 when you comply with TAKE 5
restrictions.
No burning in 54 northern Georgia counties, including Cherokee, under the Environmental
Protection Division summer burn ban from May 1-September 30 continues to be in effect.
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